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Schools in Wales are given funding on a 'per pupil' basis specifically to support and ensure comparable 

progress for all pupils in receipt of Free School Meals. Schools have to draw up detailed plans on how they will 

spend this money and then they have to show the progress that each pupil has made against the spending. All 

schools are required to publish the following information on their website about their PDG Funding: 

 

• The total number of pupils on school roll for September 2023 is 130. 

• The school’s current Free School Meal population is 17%. 

• The school uses PDG funding to support pupils who currently receive Free School Meals or have done 

so previously (ever Free School Meals), prioritising those with the greatest need.  

• The total allocation of PDG to this school for April 2023 to March 2024 is £13,800 

 

The school undertakes the following activities in order to support pupils facing the challenges of poverty and 

deprivation: 

• Employing the equivalent of a teaching assistant to lead on supporting and monitoring progress of 

pupils in receipt of Free School Meals including interventions, catch up and mentoring programmes e.g 

ELSA etc.  

• Address barriers to learning and improve inclusion. Maintain intervention for Literacy and numeracy in 

KS2. 

 

The school’s PDG and Education Improvement Grant plans are regularly scrutinised by the Governing Body, 

supported by advice from the EAS (Educational Achievement Service) and monitored by the Local Authority. 


